
Working Together to Reduce Wildfire Risk


Free Brush Pickup Day for Mahanalua Nui

Set Piles out by Street by 10 AM on Tuesday, April 9


(Piles will be picked up the next day)


What is OK: 

Vegetative organic material like branches, palm fronds, clippings, leaves, grass, vines, bamboo, 
sugar cane, pine needles


Logs up to 12 inches in diameter and 10 feet long


No limitation on the size of the pile


Pile must be next to street, but not extend into it.


Please sweep and clean up the area after the pickup, mahalo!


What is NOT OK: 

No stumps

No rootballs

No plastic

No rocks

No concrete

No metal

No glass

No household waste

No fence posts

No lumber

No construction material

No wire

No synthetic materials

No bagged or tied material of any kind


If any of these items are seen, the pile will not be picked up and you will be responsible for 
proper and prompt disposal.


Questions? Contact gfirestein@seapact.com with the subject line: Brush Pickup


Thank you for helping to make our community better prepared for wildfire!
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